
From: Tony Campana
To: Jim Bertolini
Subject: Re: Status update - 151 S. College (B1913209)
Date: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 2:41:06 PM

Thanks Jim, we will get the show on the road.

On Tue, Nov 12, 2019 at 2:22 PM Jim Bertolini <jbertolini@fcgov.com> wrote:

Tony,

 

Thanks for your patience. Due to the unexpected delay on the survey form, preservation
staff reviewed your project with what information we had available about the history of the
building. Based on that review, we released the historic review hold on your building permit
for this project, with the comment below made:

 

Unexpected delay in historic survey to determine eligibility. Project reviewed by staff
based on currently available information.

 

Door and window assemblies at street level appear to be already reconfigured.
Proposed alteration should not diminish other remaining features of building that
may be historic (pending survey completion). If scope of proposed exterior work
needs to expand beyond windows and doors, specifically on the canopy, pillars, or
the wall face above, please consult with preservation staff.

 

If you have questions, please let me know. I’ll transmit a copy of the historic survey for this
building to you and the building owners once it’s complete.  

 

JIM BERTOLINI
Pronouns: he/him/his

Historic Preservation Planner

Community Development & Neighborhood Services
281 North College Avenue
970-416-4250 office
jbertolini@fcgov.com

 

From: Tony Campana <tony@the100octane.com> 
Sent: Friday, November 8, 2019 12:02 PM
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To: Jim Bertolini <jbertolini@fcgov.com>
Subject: Re: Status update - 151 S. College

 

Thanks for the update Jim And thank you for all your help on this matter

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 8, 2019, at 11:40 AM, Jim Bertolini <jbertolini@fcgov.com> wrote:

﻿

Tony,

 

Thanks for your call this week. I was able to connect with the third party
surveyor assigned to your building, Jason Marmor. Unfortunately our third-
party surveyors having gotten several requests from us for individual surveys
recently – Jason is running behind and our other options are booked out a few
weeks. I’ll be meeting with Karen and Maren on Tuesday morning and we’ll
see if we can complete a review for you without the form – not ideal without a
clearer historical perspective on the building’s significance but considering the
potential delay otherwise, we’d like to get you moving. We’ll still have Jason
complete the form so it’s on file for future reference on permit applications.
Thank you for your patience and please expect a response from me on Tuesday,
11/12.

 

JIM BERTOLINI
Pronouns: he/him/his

Historic Preservation Planner

Community Development & Neighborhood Services
City of Fort Collins
281 North College Avenue
970-416-4250 office
jbertolini@fcgov.com

 

<image001.png>

 

Twitter  |  Facebook

mailto:jbertolini@fcgov.com
mailto:jbertolini@fcgov.com
https://www.fcgov.com/historicpreservation/
mailto:jbertolini@fcgov.com
https://twitter.com/fortcollinsgov
https://www.facebook.com/pages/City-of-Fort-Collins-Colorado-Government/222090906663


Access Fort Collins - easy, quick responses to your questions/comments

 

-- 
Tony Campana CEO

https://clients.comcate.com/newrequest.php?id=150



